
PUBLIC NOTICE

In accordance with N.J.A.C. 6A:23A-
3.1(c)1 and N.J.S.A. 18A:11-11, notice is
hereby given that a regular meeting of
the Stow Creek Board of Education in the
County of Cumberland will be held on
April 25, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. at which time
the Board will consider approval of an
amended contract for the Business
Administrator/Board Secretary to reflect
additional duties and compensation pur-
suant to a shared Administrative Services
Agreement with the Alloway Board of
Education, which has already been re-
viewed and approved by the Executive
County Superintendent.

Further notice is given that a public
hearing will be held at the April 25, 2024
meeting prior to the Board taking action
on the amended contract for the Busi-
ness Administrator/Board Secretary.
Members of the public are invited to
make public comment regarding the
amended contract for the Business
Administrator/Board Secretary at the
public hearing portion of the April 25,
2024 meeting.  A copy of the contract
may be viewed on the District’s website.

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-12 (b)(8) of
the Open Public Meetings Act, the Board
will not publicly discuss this personnel
matter but will give all comments appro-
priate consideration.

Kim Fleetwood
Business Administrator/
Board Secretary

Cost $33.91
3/20/24          1T               (10843242)


